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Vie for the Kids Announces New Board Members and 2022 Officers 

              

March 1, 2022 – Vie for the Kids, Inc. is pleased to announce the following new members to its board of 

directors, effectively immediately. 

Maria Mascoli    Dolores Swetzes 

Michelle Swetzes   Craig Hutchinson 

The following directors were elected as officers for 2022. 

President Maria Mascoli 

Vice President  Dolores Swetzes 

Vice President Michelle Swetzes 

Secretary Cindy Pastore 

Treasurer Michael Pastore 

In addition to the new directors and officers noted above, the following individuals will continue to serve 

as directors for the 2022 term.   

Ray Gerosa 

Paul Shapiro 

Jason Sobocinski 

Michael Isakoff, MD, Clinical Director, Center for Cancer and Blood Disorder at Connecticut Children’s will 

continue in his role as medical advisor to Vie for the Kids.   

We are thrilled to welcome Maria, Dolores, Michelle and Craig to the board and excited to continue our 

mission with this great team! 

 

Please contact us via e-mail at info@vieforthekids.org or go to our website at www.vieforthekids.org for 

more information.   
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